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Gibraltar Port Authority Appoints New Port Maintenance Coordinator  
  

The Gibraltar Port Authority is delighted to confirm the appointment of Mr Leslie Schembri as its 

new Port Maintenance Coordinator, following his promotion and a period acting in post. Mr 

Schembri is responsible for the upkeep and maintenance of the Port’s assets, including its 

launches.  Commodore Sanguinetti, CEO and Captain of the Port congratulated Leslie on his 

promotion and wished him every success as he progressed to the next stage of his career with the 

Gibraltar Port Authority. 


